
THIS IS A DECISION PAPER:

TO: Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM: Teresa Morgan, Superintendent

DATE: July 27, 2024

SUBJECT: Donation from the Altec Corporation

DISCUSSION:
Hardin County Schools has partnered with the Altec Corporation to implement the “We Build It
Better” Curriculum in each of our middle schools. The “We Build It Better” program is an
innovative educational program that provides all-inclusive industry-designed lessons in a
work-like STEM environment. To get the program launched, the Altec corporation would like to
donate $95,000 for the hands-on materials and classroom kits.

PROPOSAL:
The board of education approves a $95,000 donation from the Altec Corporation

RECOMMENDATION:
I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approves a $95,000 donation from the
Altec Corporation

RECOMMENDED MOTION:
I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approves a $95,000 donation from the Altec
Corporation


